
WRCC January 26, 2023 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Paul Wade at Osage Rec Center. 

Treasurer’s Report: Same as last month per Matt. 

Old Business:  The new club sign at Chapin Park has been installed.  

A steering committee has been formed to consider a 2024 club auction.  The 
following people volunteered for this committee: Dave Mullin, Jared Arrington, 
and Vince Frederickson. 

 

New Business:   

Indoor flying will be on the THIRD Saturday of each month at Osage Rec Center 
starting on Saturday, 11/19/2022 thru March 2023. Times are 12:00 pm – 5:00 
pm  

The club voted to appoint an Assistant Treasurer and Matt Kelley was voted for 
the position. 

Club is checking into having our Fun Fly in the Spring of 2023 at Lake Afton. 

 

Number of people attending meeting – 13  

 

SHOW & TELL: Vince brought a Bird Dog plane 

                           Steve brought a .049 Trainer plane 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:36. 

Next meeting will be February 23, 2023 

 

 


